
July 14, 2018 

 

County Board President Fatima Alleyne, 

County Superintendent Karen Sakata, 

Trustee Christine Deane 

Trustee Vikki Chavez 

Trustee Mike Maxwell 

Trustee Jeff Belle 

 

We are a group of community members who strongly oppose the West Contra Costa Unified School 

Board’s decision to recommend the Cities and Schools B trustee area map. During the Special County 

Board Meeting to be held on July 24th, we hope to present our arguments against the Cities and Schools 

B map and for the June 4th map. 

 

Since the board’s decision at the June 27th school board meeting, we've organized over 400 signatures 

from residents of the school district opposing the Cities and Schools B map and supporting the June 4th 

map.  

 

We strongly encourage the County Board to vote for the June 4th map, and we look forward to presenting 

the full list of signatures and community support that the June 4th map has. 

 

We look forward to the Board meeting, 

 

The Community of West Contra Costa 


